
Section 2 Council Correspondence 2019.08.15

Referred to: 
  Environment and Social Planning Committee (2019.09.03) 
Copied to:  
  City Manager 
  Dir. Corporate Services 
  Dir. Engineering 

Note from City Clerk's Office: 
On the morning of Monday, 
2019 July 29, signs similar to 
the one on the left were found 
in the Mayor's and Councillors' 
parking stalls along with the 
provided letter.


